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Editorial

We are pleased to announce the new issue of Aurum Journal of Health Sciences (AJHS-A.J.Health Sci.) 
has been published. We would also like to announce that the efforts to increase number of the articles 
and to improve the quality of the journal have gained speed. With this issue, article submission and 
reviewer evaluation processes will be carried out through DergiPark online platform. The aim of this 
adjustment is to facilitate those processes for our writers and reviewers, to standardize the steps, to 
increase the visibility of the journal and to reach to a large number of readers. 

One of our main goals is to ensure full adherence to the ethical rules regarding publishing. It is aimed 
to improve the editorial policy and develop it in accordance with the standards in the international 
guidelines. Our studies in this direction will enhance our publication quality and increase our chances 
of being in national/international indexes.

A.J.Health Sci is published tri-annually (January-May-September) as a peer-reviewed health sciences 
journal and targets to provide a platform for health science research with interdisciplinary discussions. 
In this issue, we published articles in dental sciences and forensic medicine.  I would like to thank all the 
writers and reviewers who contributed to this issue and also to thank our editor, Associate Professor 
Başak Bıyıkoğlu, who made a great contribution in the field of dentistry.  I wish a great year with full of 
success for our journal, AJHS.

Gaye Hafez, Ph.D

Editor in Chief
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